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Friday 7th May 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Parent Surveys 
Thank you to everyone who completed the recent survey related to distanced learning and consultations.  
We have received 58 responses.  If you want to complete this survey the link is: 
 
https://forms.gle/EnSydd2aKhP4gzug8 This survey will close on Monday, as we wish to analyse the results.  
 
Another important survey we have sent out is related to the ‘Key Decisions’ that follow our Parents 
meeting for Relationships and Sex Education, which we held on Wednesday evening.  I was very gratified to 
see so many parents attending – it is an important area of the curriculum where we ned to consult with 
you closely.  We sent out a variety of paperwork yesterday and we don’t wish to bombard you but the 
survey we launched related to the Key Decisions is important.  Please log in and complete the survey here: 
 
https://forms.gle/byhHnXVoK3oZ54jM7  
We have allocated 7 days for this survey to be completed so please ensure you have done this by next 
Wednesday evening.    
 
Marian Liturgies 
May is the month of Mary and we have been holding class liturgies this week in the Fr Salmon Garden and 
honouring Mary, our Mother.  We have prayed a litany and asked Mary in heaven to pray for us and our 
families.  We’ve also been talking with the children in assembly about praying the Rosary in May and we 
will continue this right through the month.  Perhaps you could pray the Rosary with your children at home; 
it doesn’t need to be the whole Rosary, you could pray just a decade reflecting on one of the mysteries.  
For more help on how and why to pray the Rosary, you might want to look at: 
Children's Rosary (childrensrosary.org) 
Please feel free to visit our Fr Salmon Garden at pick up time, socially distanced.  You might even say a little 
prayer for your own intentions of for us.  
 
Skillz Football 
For children who are participating in one of the Skillz football club sessions after school, please be advised 
that pupils should come into school in their school tracksuit and PE kit on that day, just as they do for other 
days when they have a PE session.   

Stars of the week  Congratulation to all our stars of the week: 

Class Stars of the week 

RED Arabella & Arleen 

ORANGE Martina & Arun 

YELLOW Taye & Leo 
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GREEN Seb & Ella 

BLUE Marissa & Joziah 

INDIGO Max & Gabrielle 

AMETHYST Dillon & Alex 

VIOLET Aoife & Leo 

 
Happy Birthday to Sergio, Y1, Henry & Faithful in Y6, who all celebrate birthdays this week.  
 
This week's attendance awards are as follows: 

Y2 - 100% Attendance 
Y3 - 100% Punctuality  
Very well done! 
 
 

 
 

Have a pleasant weekend 

 
Mr Mooney & Miss Holloway 


